IRLAM AND CADISHEAD COMMUNITY COMMITTEE – MATTERS ARISING FROM MEETING HELD ON 16TH NOVEMBER, 2006

ITEM AND MINUTE NO.
ACTION REQUIRED
RESPONSIBLE OFFICER
UPDATE



50(a) – Millennium Walkway (Locklands Lane to Farnham Drive)
· THAT an update regarding whether it would be possible for a contribution to be made from the Housing Minor Sites Budget towards the installation of a galvanised knee rail be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.


Councillor Kean
Update to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

50(b) – Liverpool Road Corridor (bottom of Moorfield Road, near to TSB Bank)
· THAT an update regarding funding in relation to the introduction of a one way system be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.


Trupti Patel
Update to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

50(c) – Devolved Highways Budget – Traffic Lights at Fairhills Road


· THAT an update regarding the final design and cost, which were awaited from the Greater Manchester Urban Traffic Control Unit, be provided at the next meeting.


Trupti Patel
Update to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

53 – Friends of Irlam Rail Station


· THAT a letter be sent to Network Rail outlining the Committee’s concerns in relation to the lack of disabled access at the station, and requesting that the situation be addressed as a matter of urgency.

· THAT an email be sent to the Lead Member for Planning informing him of the above concerns and asking that he support the request for the situation to be addressed.


Claire Edwards

Claire Edwards
Letter sent to Network Rail – response awaited.

Email sent - response received from Councillor Antrobus as follows:-

I am more than willing to support the approach to Network Rail and will write to Network Rail with that request.

Disabled access is one of a number of issues at Irlam Station and I have recently had discussions with Councillor Jones, as chair of the Passenger Transport Authority, about the support we can give to a programme of improvements at all stations in Salford. I have indicated that Irlam is my top priority for work in the programme and that the community committee should be considered about the nature and scale of that work. Obviously, some issues may take a number of years to resolve but those that we can address we should deal with immediately.


56 – Petition against poor condition of footpaths in and around the De Traffords Estate
· THAT an email be sent to Urban Vision indicating the Community Committee’s support in respect of the petition.
Claire Edwards
Email sent to Urban Vision – copy of response to the petitioner attached.

57(c) – Merlin Road
· THAT information be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee as to when repairs to the road surface would be carried out. 
Trupti Patel
Information to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

60 – Recycling Scheme
· THAT Councillor Hudson investigate the report regarding the green boxes that were left in the alleyway off Lord Street not having been emptied for three weeks.

  
Councillor Hudson
This matter has been resolved.
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